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Sen. Fasano, Len

Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

As a professional in an accounting service firm, | can tell you first hand this proposed tax on services will hurt current
business in Connecticut and make our state more unattractive for business to relocate here than it already is. There are
currently only three states with a tax on accounting services - all of which have lower tax percentages than this proposal
is for. Any business choosing to come to the northeast has much better options in MA or NH for example where taxes,
cost of living, and cost of doing business are equal or much lower than CT. Please seriously consider how much this state
cannot afford to have a more anti business climate than we currently have.

Timothy C Dean <tdean4292@gmail.com>

108 Treasure Ave

Berlin




